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Due to Covid-19, the messages I have sent to all the Districts Diabetes 
Chairpersons has been tied to dealing with Diabetes amid this pandemic. 
 
Because of my bid to be the Lions District Governor for 19-B, I am stepping down 
as the MD19 Diabetes Chairperson.  CCE John Moralek and I agreed that with all 
the responsibilities of a DG it would be best to pass the Diabetes Chairperson 
responsibilities to someone else.  CCE John will announce a new Diabetes 
Chairperson at a later date.          
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


